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Carolyn Hill

From: Larry King
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 2:24 PM
To: Carolyn Hill; cityclerk
Subject: one more to mail

Clerk's Office, 
Since this exact subject was brought up at 1st meeting, I would like to add this new story to the previous list 
 http://blogs.ocweekly.com/navelgazing/2015/01/anaheim_kush_expo_pot_cannabis_collective_medicinal_mari
juana.php 
 
Thank You, 
Task Force Member King 


